TOWNSHIP OF DENNIS

TOWNSHIP COMMITTEE WORKSESSION AGENDA

MARCH 09, 2021

5:30 P.M. (prevailing time)

DUE TO THE COVID-19 OUTBREAK, WE ARE CONDUCTING THE MEETING BY TELE-CONFERENCE AND THE PUBLIC MAY CALL IN. CONFERENCE CALL INFORMATION WAS INCLUDED AS A COVER PAGE TO THIS AGENDA

CALL TO ORDER:

Legal:

Mayor's announcement: The notice requirements provided for in the "Open Public Meetings Act" have been satisfied. Notice of this meeting was properly given in Resolution No. 2020-168 entitled the Annual Meeting Notice which was adopted by the Dennis Township Committee on December 15, 2020. A meeting notice has been published and posted in accordance with the act.

FLAG SALUTE: ROLL CALL OF MEMBERS PRESENT: _____ VanArtsdalen, T; ____ Germanio, F; ____ Cox, M; ____ Turner, S.; ____ Matalucci, Z SPECIAL PRESENTATIONS OR DISCUSSIONS: None. DEPARTMENTAL REPORTS AND PROJECT UPDATES: Administration & Finance: Discuss the Shred Event in May. Discuss the 2021 Summer Camp Program.

None.

WORKSESSION AGENDA PAGE TWO

Public Buildings & Grounds:	None.
Engineering:	None.
Construction/Plan/Zone:	None.
RESOLUTIONS:	
None.	
ORDINANCES:	
None.	

MOTION TO ADJOURN THE MEETING:

Jackie Justice

From:

Jonathan Garbini < jgarbini@docuvaultdv.com>

0 * *

3 . =

0 . *

295 ××

885 **

Sent:

Thursday, March 4, 2021 2:05 PM

To: Subject:

Jackie Justice RE: Shred Event

Hi Jackie,

We currently have 5/8 available as well as 5/22. The rate is going to be \$295 per truck per hour.

Would either of those dates work?

Jonathan Garbini

Transportation Coordinator

856.853.5160 ext. 340 | c: 856.628.5618 | jgarbini@docuvaultdv.com

DocuVault

Document Storage | Shredding | Scanning | Electronic Hardware Destruction

How am I doing?

Simply click on one of the faces below:







LOVE

GOOD

BAD

The information contained in this message is confidential and may be legally privileged. The message is intended solely for the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, or reproduction is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

From: Jackie Justice <jackie@dennistwp.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 1:28 PM

To: Jonathan Garbini < jgarbini@docuvaultdv.com>

Subject: Shred Event

Hi!

We are considering a Shred Event again this year, hopefully in May. Can you advise the availability of Saturdays in May and give us a quote on the cost? Thank you.

Jacqueline B. Justice, RMC/CMR Township of Dennis 571 Petersburg Road, P.O. Box 204 Dennisville, NJ 08214 609-861-9700, ext. 223 609-861-9719 fax

jackie@dennistwp.org